
 

 

To: All Year 11 Students and Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 87113114c 

15 July 2021 

Dear Student and Parents/Carers 

Re: Enrolment into South Hunsley Sixth Form 

We are writing to explain how to confirm your enrolment at South Hunsley Sixth Form, ready to join 

us in Year 12 in September. 

Sixth Form enrolment will take place on GCSE results day, which this year is on Thursday 12 

August. Hopefully you have received our separate letter explaining the plans for GCSE results day. 

With the recent increase in coronavirus cases in our local community, as well as for your 

convenience, we are hoping to complete as much of the Sixth Form enrolment process as possible 

online. However you will still be able to come into school to enrol in person should you wish to ask 

any questions or discuss any part of the enrolment in more detail. 

How to enrol at South Hunsley Sixth Form – 2021 

 GCSE results will be emailed early on results day. Please refer to the separate GCSE results 

letter for details about this, including arrangements for any students who wish to come into 

school to collect or discuss results. 

 

 Following the release of GCSE results, students who have applied to South Hunsley Sixth 

Form will receive an email regarding enrolment. This email will ask you to do one of the 

following: 

 

o Click a link to an online form confirming your enrolment into South Hunsley Sixth Form 

with your current course options. Should you wish to make any changes to your 

options, you will be able to request these via the form. You are welcome to come into 

school on enrolment day should you wish to discuss any aspect of your enrolment or 

course options further. If you are coming in to school, please arrive during the allocated 

time slot listed below.  

 

o Come into school so that we can discuss your option choices with you further in person. 

This will generally be where some of the entry criteria for chosen courses haven’t been 

met.  

 

 All in-person enquiries and discussions about Sixth Form enrolment will take place in The Hub. 

There be signs to direct you.   



 

 If you need to or would like to come into school to discuss your enrolment into Sixth Form 

further, we would ask you to do so during the time slot allocated to your form group: 

 

 

The Hub 

Tutor group Time Tutor group  Time 

1101  09:15 1107 10.45 

1102  09:30 1108 11:00 

1103 09:45 1109 11.15 

1104 10:00 1110 11:30 

1105 10:15 1111 11.45 

1106 10:30 1112 12:00 

 

Please note that the first day of term for Year 12 students will be our Year 12 Induction Day on 

Tuesday 7 September 2021. There will also be a Year 12 Parents Information Evening on 

Thursday 9 September 2021. Further details about this evening will be emailed at the start of 

term. 

Should you have any questions about Sixth Form enrolment prior to results day, please get in 

touch by emailing sixthform@southhunsley.org.uk. 

Yours faithfully 

      
Mr N Hobbs       Mr P Jacobs 
Director of Sixth Form (Year 12)    Director of Sixth Form (Year 13) 
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